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28th March 2025 

 

School Meal Prices 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you know, at Gisburn Road School we always try to keep the costs to parents to a 

minimum, by subsidising trips, events etc and absorbing price increases wherever possible. 

 

Unfortunately, the rising costs to school for catering services means that we have no option 

but to increase the cost of school meals from Summer Term.  

From Tuesday 22nd April 2025, the cost of school meals will be £2.90 per day 

(£14.50 per week). 

We realise that this will not be welcome news for our families, but school cannot continue 

to absorb the rising price of services; the last time we raised school meal prices was April 

2024. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Laura Toor 

Co-Head Teacher 

 


